
               Sports Day 2018          

As we now have a school sports field with track markings, we are making changes to the usual 
Queen's Hill Sport's Days for 2018. EYFS/KS1 Sports Day on Tuesday 19th June in the morning will 
feature our usual carousel of activities on the MUGA with all children participating and kindly 
supported by young sports leaders from Ormiston Victory Academy. Following the completion of the 
carousel, year 1 and year 2 children will move to the school field to compete in track events.  

KS2 Sports Day on Thursday 21st June in the morning will also feature a carousel of activities for all 
children on the MUGA. In the afternoon finalists from each year group will compete in track finals 
watched by the rest of children from KS2. Qualifying heats for the finals will take place in PE 
lessons during the next 3 weeks. A letter will be sent to all parents before May half term, listing all 
children who will be competing in a track event final on the afternoon of the 21st June. Parents are 
welcome to watch any of the sessions but must leave the school site at lunchtime on the KS2 Sports 
Day. KS2 track events will include: sprint, skipping sprint, hurdles and mixed year group relay. The 
winning house will be announced at the end of all events taking place.     

Pupils should arrive at school on the morning of their Sports Day dressed in PE kits and house 
colours.  Please ensure they have school uniform with them to change into for afternoon school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupils are invited to 

‘Dress to Impress’ for the Royal Wedding 

Of H.R.H. Prince Harry to Ms Meghan Markle 

On Friday 18th May 2018 

Optional donations (£1 suggested donation) 

 for non-uniform will be made 

to The Royal Couple’s charity 

‘Scotty’s Little Soldiers’ 

(a charity for bereaved Armed Forces children) 

 


